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Mr, B. L. Grenier
Technical Assistance
Program Manager
U. S, lNuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: XNRC ORDER NO. 20-30-21C (FIN. NO. A0233-0)
Dear lir. Grenier:

Enclosed is one fully executed copy of the subject order which has been
signed on behalf of the Department of Energy.

This order covers work entitled "Seismic Review of Selected Cperating
?lants for SEP" in the amount of $80,C00 for the period through
September 30, 1980.

Qur cognizant program division has determined that there is no apparent
conflict of interest involved in performing the work at LLNL.

By copy of this letter and order, we shall authorize the Lawrence
Livermore National Laboratory to undertake this work in accordance with
the terms and conditions of Contract No. W=7405-ENG-48 between the DOE
and the University of California.

Sincerely,
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. » Paul Dickinson
o Program Analyst
Environment, Safety and
Program Support Division

Enclosure XOOB
ce: w/encl, 5
NRC Contrerller

W. E. “umphrey, LLNL / /

8007280574



